Memo



To: Board of Education

From: Dianne McDonald

Date: August 19, 2025

Re: Hanover Research

I am requesting the approval of the continued partnership with Hanover Research for the 2025-2026 school year, with a cost of \$51,500. This cost is grant funded.

Hanover Research empowers our school district by providing comprehensive research on best practices and program evaluation. These services directly align with our strategic plan and district goals, ensuring that our initiatives are effective and our resources are allocated efficiently.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank you